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Dear Parents / Carers of PM Nursery Children     December 2023 

 

 

Please be advised that the Autumn Term finishes on Thursday 21st December 2023 at 1.30 pm.  

There will be no PM Nursery session on this day.   

 

If your child is one of our  30 hour children they should be collected at 1.30 pm on this day. 

   

Sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs N Kelly 

Headteacher 
Misc 2017 onwards/nursery pm closed 
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